
Mickey Leland Fellowship Application Closes January 18 

 

Are you a minority or female engineering student looking to gain a competitive edge and insight 

into federal employment? Look no further than the Mickey Leland Energy Fellowship. 

Sponsored by the Department of Energy’s Office of Fossil Energy, selected participants 

collaborate at one of several locations in the U.S.  Don’t miss out! 

    

For more information: 

Contact mlef@hq.doe.gov or visit 

http://www.fossil.energy.gov/education/lelandfellowships 

 
 

https://webmail2.ea.ucla.edu/src/compose.php?send_to=mlef%40hq.doe.gov
http://www.fossil.energy.gov/education/lelandfellowships

